
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month, Human Resources implemented an Employee of 
the Month program to recognize the amazing employees we 
have at Greene, inc.  Each month, the winner will be featured 
on our Employee of the Month bulletin board, and he/she will 
receive a $100 gift card as a thank you for their hard work and 

dedication to Greene, Inc.’s mission.  For the month of July, our 
winner is Patty Brewer. 

Patty is Greene, Inc.’s longest serving employee, with 41 years 
of service.  She has worked in multiple departments over the 

years and is currently employed in our janitorial services 
department.  Patty is adored by all her co-workers because of 
her positive attitude and her willingness to help out whenever 

she is needed. 

Congratulations, Patty! 

 

 

We hope that this newsletter finds you all doing well and staying safe!  We are thrilled to be 
seeing some familiar faces coming back through our door and look forward to seeing more in 

the coming weeks and months. 

We wanted to share some of the fun stuff that ‘s been going on, so please enjoy! 

Feel free to visit our website at www.greeneinc.org or follow us on Facebook! 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

After almost 27 years of service, our fearless leader and CEO, 
Dennis Rhodes has retired.   

Dennis was an incredible asset to the organization and will be 
greatly missed by all those who have had the opportunity to 

work with him!   

Dennis is excited to spend time with his beautiful wife Jackie 
and his son Jon, as well as doing some traveling in his RV.  

Congratulations, Dennis! 

 

 

We are so excited to announce the return of our snack cart!  Our BEST program is putting their teamwork 
and planning skills to good use.  The BEST class worked together to create a list of possible snacks and drinks 
that we may like to see on the snack cart, then they handed this list out to each of our other classrooms to 
get a full tally of interest!  This w ay everyone had a say in the delicious goodies we have to offer.  The BEST 
class will primarily oversee pricing and selling, but there is plenty of opportunity for other folks to help out! 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

          

   

 

 

Summer is not the only thing in full bloom…our sensory garden is looking fantastic!  Our participants 
have dedicated a lot of time (and sweat) into keeping our garden beautiful, it is certainly something to 

be proud of!  Each of our classrooms decided on an item they would like to grow in our vegetable 
garden.  Tomatoes, peppers, zucchini, and kale just to name a few!  Delicious salad is definitely in the 

near future! 
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Not only are we blessed to have such a beautiful garden to relax in, but I t’s the perfect place to enjoy 
some summer yard games and science experiments.  Check out our yard bowling and sidewalk chalk 

popsicles! 
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Our Bridges group is having a blast exploring our community! In the past few months, our participants and 
staff have enjoyed everything from bowling and putt-putt to hiking and nature watching!  This month we are 

visiting the Clinton County Fair, the Riding Center and the Jeffersonville Pool! 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Summer!  The transportation department wanted to take this as an opportunity to send out a few 
friendly reminders.  We wanted to first off thank you all for your continued support and patience over the last 

several months with all the changes that have taken place and ask that you continue to be patient while we iron 
things out as we head into what is hopefully some sort of normal. 

We wanted to remind everyone that when scheduling a new trip or changing pick-up or drop-off locations, we 
will need at least 2 business days in advance to make the appropriate changes.  Please also know that pick-up 

and drop-off times are subject to change as things open more.   If you need to cancel transportation or have any 
questions, please call or text our manager, Morgan Tobe at (937)283-5680. Thank you!!!! 

 


